
Date: July 5, 2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Program Members

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: Focus Group - Drones, Remotely Operated Devices, Unmanned Aerial Vehicles, and Related Goods

and Services

The State of Arizona is seeking input/feedback regarding a potential solicitation for Drones, Remotely

Operated Devices, Unmanned Aerial Vehicles, and Related Goods and Services.

The solicitation will allow contracts to be awarded to replace the following two contract sets, which will expire

at the end of October 31, 2024.

● NASPO Unmanned Aerial Vehicle (Drone) Services
● Drones, Remotely Operated Devices, and Related Goods and Services

The State Procurement (Office SPO) is inviting all eligible Subject Matter Experts (SMEs) in Agencies, Co-Op

Members, Chief Procurement Officers, and Procurement Officers to participate for the purpose of developing

the Scope of Work.

In addition, we would like the SMEs to be a part of the evaluation committee for this solicitation. If you are not

the correct point of contact, please forward this notice to your organization’s subject matter expert(s).

The Focus Group meeting will take place on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, from 9:00 AM - 10:30 AMMST (Arizona

time).

You must pre-register to receive the calendar invite. To register for the Focus Group, please CLICK HERE

Michael Hillebrand
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office
Arizona Department of Administration
1802 West Jackson Street - Number 100
Phoenix AZ 85007
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov

Office: 602-542-4229

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1LEXNS39HCknct_KL8ZBSMftrInSm7AqC3jBb1TaaqPc/edit

